
Dear Sponsor 
 

Loving Christmas Greetings and New Year Wishes from India, especially from 

Jyothi Nikethan School, Kerala 
 

We would like to take this golden opportunity to thank you for and on behalf of 

Indian for your prayer, motivation, and financial support for educating the children 

belongs to poor and underprivileged families.  Your support means a lot to us.  Your 

assistance helped us in fulfilling our mission of supporting unfortunate children’s 

education and helping them develop their careers in the best possible way.  With 

your sponsorship we could be able to transform the lives of many children and by 

that the best could deliver to a community and society. We thank you and Mrs. Ida 

and Mr. Joseph Gassner and other members in Schritt fuer Schritt for maintaining 

us your agency to work for the Indian community. 
 

Hope and believe that you and your family keeping fine by the grace of God. We 

wish that you are safe and healthy.  Our prayers, love and wishes will be with you 

for ever.  Hope that your career and profession is going well and enjoying it. 
 

As all we know, the academic activities during the covid pandemic of last two years 

were organized in online.   Our teachers were trying their maximum to bring up the 

children as the best as we dreamed of.  Along with their academic, we were trying 

to prepare the children as the best citizens.  By the academic inputs and step by step 

preparation, our children could score most beautiful scholarship, admission in good 

colleges for professional courses in most popular colleges etc.  Many of the children 

even from secondary school able to get scholarship from the Government and able 

to get admitted in vocational higher secondary schools.   We felt very proud to 

sending out the children to such schools with scholarships and support of 

Government.  Sure, these kids can have employment and earning immediately after 

completing their courses.   
 

These all could happen with your supports only.  Once these children get 

employment, certainly his family and by that there will be lot of changes in the 

society and that is the real target and aim of our gathering.  Thank you for that and 

IT’S ONLY YOU, the reason for these changes going to happen in the community. 
 

Once again thank you very much for serving the poor and needy.  We are fortunate 

and blessed to work with you for the mission of educating the young once.  We 

would like to remain as supporting hands of you to reach out the needy in the 

community.  We are extending our prayer and best wishes.  May good Lord showers 

every blessing upon you, your family and in what all you do.   
 

With love and prayer -  
 

Sr. Kala Samson 

Jyothi Nikethan School 

P.B. No: 04, Thiruvanpadi P.O. 

Alleppey, Kerala 

INDIA – 688 002    
 

Tel: - 0 944 713 6415 

From Germany 0091 944 713 6415 
 

Email: - senaaikk@gmail.com  
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